St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"De not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XX{i
%

Mrs. Elena Malinconico www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

“Just when the caterpillar thought the world was ending, he turned into a butterfly.”

January 31, 2019
Dear St. Stan’s Families:

As we come to the end of the second marking period, we are surrounded by so many butterflies in
our midst. During this second marking period 48% of our students experienced growth in one or more
content areas. That is amazing!

Also amazing, would be our Catholic Schools Week this year. Our students had so much fun
participating in a wide variety of events, our second graders will receive First Penance this evening,
and we gave more tours to prospective families than during any other Catholic Schools week in over
12 years! | encourage all of our families to continue to recommend our hidden gem of a school to
neighbors, friends and families. We will arrange tours any time and we invite students to spend
sometime in our classrooms to see what it is like to attend our school.

As we enter February, | remind you to make sure that your Honeywell information is up to date since
this is how we make school closing and delay information. Also, there are a few early dismissal days
this month so please refer to your school calendar.

Elena Malinconico
Principal

e R —

221 MacArthur Avenue + Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041
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January 24, 2019
Dear St. Stan's Families,

We are currently laying out our 2018-2019 school yearbook. As in
the past, we are offering you the opportunity to sponsor a yearbook
page. Your page would include a name and a brief message. The cost is
$40 per page. Please understand that we cannot honor specific page

requests. If you are inferested, please fill out the form below and return

It, along with $40 no later than EgnmquZ&m

Thank you in advance!

Name (as you would like it to appear on page):

Message:




Lighting Hearts on Fire

A Diocesan Consecration for a New Evangelization
Awakening Year: December 12, 2018 — December 12, 2019

www.LightingHeartsOnFire.org

N OF
'‘GUADALUPE
A\ KIT

" EVERY TUESDAY FROM
' [ JANUARY - DECEMBER

: JNVITE MARY INTO YOUR HOME!

2 Please click on the Our Lady of Guadalupe icon on
_ g ih?- school’s home page (www.sskschool.org) and
| ' use the Sign-up App to participate!

‘.
B




SAVE THE DATE February 7t 2019
8PM

Join us for an extra special cultural celebration!

The Sayreville Human Relations Commission invites you to attend a free community
event honoring a special part of American history: black history - featuring
light refreshments and a special guest speaker.

Featuring
guest speaker
Middlesex County
Sheriff Millie Scott

Council Chambers Rm, Se=—-_
3" floor, 167 Main St., |
Borough Hall
Sayreville

Hosted by

The Sayreville Human Relations Commission

Together we can honor and acknowledge the
diverse contributions that make our communitv areat!
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GIRLS LITTLE LERGUE

Regjistration for the 2014 Sprivg seasow of
T-Ball, Baseball and Softball is vow OPEN.

'\

To regis+er; 09 on to
www.sayrevilleli Igleagu&oom
J

Work Bond payments can be made at in-person registrations below or can be mailed +o
PO Box 123, Parlin, NJ 09954
Saturday, Feb 2™ from Gam-1pm D Little League Clubhouse
Saturday, Feb 4% from Gam-1pm O Little League Clubhouse
Saturdov, Feb 16™ from dam-1pm D Little Leaaue Clubhouse

Bayreville Little League is home to the:
2016 14u District 10 Champions
2017 12u District 10 Champions

2017 14u District 10 Champions
2018 14u District 10 and Section 3 Champions
2018 14u NJ State Finalist
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FREE CLINT CS

Savreville Little League and Sayreville Girl's Litte League

We are excited +o anounce we will be offering baseball and softhall clivics every Wonday
evening for FOUR weeks. The clinics will offer both baseball and softball instruction ou
varions parts of the game like hitting, fielding, pitching and ruwning,

Jeff Grose, former professional baseball player and Rutagers araduate will be
leading the baseball instruction along with our other coaches.

For softball, our Blue Bomber +ravel coaches will be lwdiw@ the instruction.

-Clivics will +ake place at our Li+tle League complex-
Wondays - April 20" [ WMay 6% [ May12th [ WMay 20t
@:00p — F:00pWn.

We are offering these clivics for FREE when vou register +o play baseball or
softball with Sayreville Little League. Over a $150 value.

To regjister please email us at sayrevillellbaseball1952@gmail.com with
Your name, age, baseball or softball and what weeks vou would like +o at+end.
We need vou to register to ensure we have the proper number of coaches
present for the clinics. Questions? Please email us as well,




